Rotary

Greetings, Club of Marshall, TX

The Rotary Club of Marshall would like to invite you to participate in the Parade of Flags by
subscribing to and proudly displaying the American flag in front of your place of business or your
home. The more flags you display, the more dramatic and eye-catching the effect. We dream
that the City of Marshall becomes a wave of red, white, and blue on each of the flag holidays:

Presidents’ Day Labor Day Memorial Day
Flag Day Veterans Day Independence Day
Patriots’ Day

Pricing and discounts apply to a single location. A separate subscription form is required for
each location. Subscription period January 1 - December 31
If ordering mid-year, please contact The Rotary Club for prorated pricing.

Order 1 - 4 flags @ $50.00/each 1 flag = $50, 2 = $100, 3 = $150, 4 = $200
Order 5 - 9 flags @ $45.00/each 5 flags = $225, 6 = $270, 7 = $315, 8 = $360
Order 10 - 14 @ $35.00/each 10 flags = $350.00

Order 15 or more @ $30/each 15 flags = $450

Make check payable to: The Rotary Club of Marshall Attn: Flag Program
Mail check and Form to: PO Box 1112 Marshall, TX 75671

Rotarians will place the flags at the location(s) you specify 1-2 days before the holiday and
retrieve them after the holiday, except on two occasions: (1) the flags will fly continuously from
Memorial Day through Independence Day; (2) and again from Labor Day through “9/11” (Sept.
11). There is a choice of in-ground or free-standing holders for the flags. There is a $5.00 annual
charge for each free-standing mount. A Rotary member will work with you to determine what will
be best at your location. The proceeds of the project will benefit the many programs the Rotary
Club of Marshall supports, including local grants to Read to Ride, Mission Marshall Food Pantry,
and service projects in our community. Please join us in presenting this beautiful patriotic
statement around our wonderful city, and consider this meaningful venture worthy of your
support.

Sincerely,
The Rotary Club of Marshall Parade of Flags Committee

For more information, please contact:
President Brian Somerford | 903.926.3493 | bsomerford@yahoo.com
Treasurer Daren Horton | 903.702.9673 | caddodaren@gmail.com

Disclaimer: The In-Ground Flag Mounts are designed not to require the marking of underground utilities. Such utilities are required
by law to be buried well below the depth of the In-Ground Flag Mounts. The Rotary Club of Marshall is not responsible, however, for
damage to underground sprinkler heads or pipes during the installation of the In-Ground Flag Mounts, as these are installed at much
shallower depths than utilities are, so all property with underground sprinklers must have each flag-mount location marked by the
owner/subscriber, or his authorized agent. Flags, flag poles, hardware, and Free-Standing Mounts are property of the Rotary Club of
Marshall.



